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Quote of the Week! 
 
“Education is our passport to the future, 
for tomorrow belongs to the people who 
prepare for it today.” – Malcolm X 

 

Forest School Updates: 

Tuesday 6th July 3:00pm – 4:30pm - Year 1 

Tuesday 13th July 3:00pm – 4:30pm – Year 2 

Please book and pay for your child’s place on 
Parent Mail as places are limited. 

 

How to stay in contact with us and keep 
informed on what’s going on in school: 

School office: 01946 820320 

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 

Via or Facebook page or our website 

https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/ 

 

Opening/Closing Times 

Nursery: 8.45am – 3.15pm 

Reception, Years 1 and 2: 8.45am -2.45pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 8.50am – 3.00pm 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

NURSERY: Millie Forster & Jaxon Gorman 

RECEPTION: Finley Harwood & Kalani 

Mitchell 

YEAR 1:  Macie Gant  

YEAR 2: Tye Coulter  

YEAR 3: Omokorede Odusola 

YEAR 4: Amy Lowrey 

YEAR 5: Xander Graffin  

YEAR 6: Lucy Forster 
 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

 

 

Class Photographs: Your child was given their class 
photographs on Thursday. If you would like your 
order to be delivered to the school, please complete 
and return by Tuesday 6th July to ensure your 
photograph is delivered by the end of term. 
Apologies for the short notice! 

Reminders 

If your child is off school for any reason, please 
phone the school office to let either Miss McCabe or 
Mrs Parr aware of your child’s absence. 

Dinner forms are sent out every Monday for the 
following week. Please remember that the deadline 
for completion is every Friday 12 noon! 

Please remember to keep the office informed of any 
changes in medical conditions, emergency contact 
numbers & email addresses via the school email 
address. 
 
New contact forms have now been sent out to 
everyone on Parent Mail. Please make sure these 
are completed and returned to school by Monday 
12th July. 
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